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Mr Cameron Sargent 
Team Leader 
Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Andrew Hartcher 

Dear Mr Sargent 

Notice of Section 96 (1A) Modification - Building R7, Barangaroo South (SSD 6623 MOD 1) 

Thank you for your letter dated 5 June 2017, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) review and 
comment on the above. 

TfNSW has reviewed the above modification proposal and advises that it has no further comment 
on the above development application. 

If you require clarification on the letter, please don't hesitate to contact Para Sangar, Senior 
Transport Planner, Land Use Planning and Development on 8202 2672. 

Yours sincerely 

13 My 
Mar Ozi ga 
Princ al Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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